
DSPL7 are pleased to present 

Understanding ADHD in Girls  
 

 
Do you have a girl with a diagnosis or suspected diagnosis of ADHD or work 

with girls with ADHD? 
 

This introductory workshop is aimed at parent/carers of girls and teaching 
staff working with girls aged 5 - 16 years of age,  

with a diagnosis of ADHD, or those awaiting diagnosis  
 

The workshop will take place between 10am—12pm 
on 

Tuesday 18th September 2018 
at 

St Albans Girls’ School 
Sandridgebury Lane, St Albans 

AL3 6DB 
 

To book, please email admin@dspl7.org.uk   
Or call 01727 853134 Ext 244 

Places are limited, so please do book early to avoid disappointment 
 

This course is FREE to residents of St Albans, Harpenden and villages. 
A charge of £25 will be made to Professionals from outside this area. 

 
 

   

A Free Workshop 
for Parent/Carers and  
Teaching Staff 
 
Delivered by ADHD/Autism 
Specialist Trainers from  
ADD-vance 



Who is this workshop for? 

Parent/carers of girls aged 5 - 16 years and teaching staff working with girls , with a diag-

nosis of ADHD, or those awaiting diagnosis 
 

What are the Learning Outcomes? 

The workshop is designed to help parent/carers and teaching staff 

 Understand how ADHD  presents specifically in girls 

 Recognise the diagnostic criteria for ADHD 

 Identify some strengths and difficulties faced by a girl with ADHD 

 Discover some top tips for managing behaviour at home and in the school                

environment 

What methods will be used at the workshop? 

Presentation and small group work 
 

What will be provided? 

 Light refreshments  

 Workshop learning pack 

 

When and where will the workshops take place? 

St Albans Girls’ School, Sandridgebury Lane, St Albans, AL3 6DB 

On Tuedsay 18th September 2018 at 10 am - 12 pm 

 

How do I book a place? 

To book, please email admin@dspl7.org.uk or call 01727 853134, Ext 244 

Places are limited, so please do book early to avoid disappointment 


